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Our Friends 
The Friends of the Harborfields Public Library is a non-profit organization that has 
played an essential role in forming and supporting the Library since 1970. They are a 
group of dedicated volunteers who work in cooperation with the Library to provide        
financial support for programs, special projects, and items that further enhance Library 
services to the community.    

The Friends have had a space in the Library since 1976.  Pictured above is the Friends Little Book Shop, located in one of the original classrooms of 
the 1924 building. 


